
May 7, 2014

Ms. Irene Mosley
Staff Liaison to Civil Service Commission

City of Chula Vista Human Resources Depariment
276 Fourth Avenue, Bldg. C
Chula Vista, CA 91910

Dear Ms_Mosley:     

It is with deep regret that I submit my resignatlon as Commissioner on the Civil
Service Commission effective December 1, 2014.  It has been a distinct pleasure

serving the City of Chula Vista in my capacity as Commissioner.  This experience
provided me with greater awareness and first hand information about our great

City.  I also had the opportunity to serve wich outstanding fellow Commissioners
and learned so much from them.

n addition, I vitnessed the loyal commitment of the Human Resources Departmen[

staff to the City and citizens of Chula Vista. They are all to be commended for such
dedicafion. In particular, you, Irene, have been highly instrumental in providing me

vith much assistance during my service on the Commission.

f will be retiring in December 2014 and residing in both California and Texas during
the year.  It vill be challenging to at[end all Commission meetings on a monthly
basis. It would be much more beneficial to the City to select a replacement ihat can

consistently attend all meetings and rela[ ed commitments.

Please extend my appreciation to your HR stafi ior all of their assistance.

Sin ely,

i —

Sandra Villegas- Zuniga       `


